There will be_no discussion or consideration of the proposed Communicable Disease Ordinance
at this meeting. St. Croix County will hold a digital town hall on October 7 to give residents of St.
Croix County time to provide comment and ask questions about the proposed ordinance. More
information about the digital town hall will be available on the 5t. Croix County website
<https://www.scewi.gov/969/Proposed-Communicable-Disease-Ordinance>.




